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Happy Thanksgiving!

Hello,

Happy October everyone! It is officially time to
break out those scarves and enjoy the crisp air and
some warm tea. 

October is a huge time to celebrate for us here at
HOTT and not just because of the candy and
thanksgiving leftovers. We are so proud to announce that
HOTT has a huge milestone coming up, it is going to be
our 35th BIRTHDAY on October 16th! 

We can not begin to express our gratitude. It also
happens that the 10th of October marks World
Homelessness Day, another reason to recognize the work
HOTT does to end homelessness in Toronto. 

We are so proud to have been able to provide housing
and support to so many individuals and 
families over the last 35 years.

This anniversary is a beautiful time to reflect on all that
we have been able to accomplish and our continued
dreams and hopes for the future.

Thank you for your continued love and support.
Throughout our journey we have been able to create a
safe space for our residents and have created a
community full of opportunity and growth. 

We have laughed together, cried together, and been
there for one another. We have spent holidays together
and shared birthdays and game nights. Our residents
are our family, and this celebration is as much for them
as it is for us. Stay tuned for another event down below
for you to join!

Cheers to many more years to come.
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HOTT FUNDRAISER 

Please join us for our annual fundraising walk on October
16th. We are so excited to be able to spend time with all of you
and enjoy the beautiful fall air together. Please let us know if
you intend to join us by registering on our website at 

You can also spread the love and support HOTT by donating! 

LOCATION: Meet at Ashbridges Bay and walk along Woodbine
Beach Boardwalk
DATE: Sunday October 16th, 2022
TIME: 2:00PM-4:00PM

HAPPY THANKSGIVING

Today and everyday we honour the lost children and survivors of
residential schools, their families, and their communities.
For the child taken...for the parent left behind...

Listen

Reflect

Reconcile

TRUTH AND RECONCILIATION
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A special thank you to everyone who joined us in August for our
summer party. The event was amazing, and it was so wonderful to
see all of you in person again! We had great company, delicious food
and had the opportunity to make some lovely memories. Looking
forward to seeing you all on October 16th for our annual fundraising
walk!

SUMMER PARTY

OCTOBER 2022HOTT News Flash Newsletter

The more you practice the art of thankfulness, the more you have to
be thankful for.

Thank you for helping us open doors, make waves, reach for the sky
and empower others to change their lives. With warmth in our hearts
and smiles on our faces we think of you...and thank you from the
bottom of our hearts. 

https://www.hott.ca/annualfundraisingwalk.

https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/48530
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